
CR-4C Concours Rule Book for 2025, Hal Kritzman & Steve 
Kennedy   
2-10-25  

Due to the hurricanes that occurred in October 2024, the Sun Coast Jaguar Club of Florida was holding 
their concours in mid-January 2025, thus they needed to hold their Judge’s School in early December 
2024. 

Hal and Steve worked diligently for most of the 2024 year after the 2024 AGM to get the rule book 
administrative changes and corrections updated as well as the proposed rule changes ready by mid-
November 2024 so it was available as of December 1st, 2024.   

 


